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Good day 
 
My comments are primarily directed at Springwood Vehicle Parking and certainly there is need for 
more parking being made available. 
 
The multi-level parking at Springwood is good and due to its position is visually not an eyesore. 
Extending this to higher levels, whilst an option, would make it the tallest structure in or close to 
Springwood and a bit of an eyesore. 
 
Adding a multi-level structure over the current open air, ground level parking areas, no higher than 
the existing structure may be an option 
 
An alternative solution, and possibly less costly than new structures, may be better bus services 
around peak services, thereby encouraging more commuters to leave their vehicles in their garages. 
 
Currently there are bus services, but there is not a bus delivery to or meeting every train service. 
 
Geoffrey Stewart 
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